
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Motor Vehicle Thefts 

009th District (Deering)  
 
About the Crime:  
 
This alert gives notice of numerous Motor Vehicle Thefts that have occurred within 
the area of the 009th District (Deering) during the months of May and June. In these 
incidents, unknown offender(s) have stolen vehicles, which were described as white 
Ford Econoline vans.  
 
 
Incident times and locations:  
 
2900 Block of West 55th Street on May 10, 2017 at 5:00 A.M. 
2400 Block of West 36th Street on May 16, 2017 at 12:57 A.M. 
4400 Block of South Union Ave on June 2-3, 2017, between the hours of 8:00 P.M. 
and 8:30 A.M.  
 
 
What you can do:  

 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors.  

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area.  

• Do not leave your car keys in the vehicle.  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information.  

 
 
 

If you have any information 
 Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8382 
 

JA-257610, JA-265648, JA-290561 
          

Reference: P17-1-143 
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